
 

 

 

CITY OF HIGH POINT 
AGENDA ITEM 

 
 
Title:   Model Farm Road Bridge Replacement 
 
From: Terry Houk – Public Services Director 

Robby Stone – Public Services Asst. Director 
Trevor Spencer – Projects Engineer 

Meeting Date: September 18, 2017 

    
Public Hearing: N/A Advertising Date:   August 6, 2017 

  Advertised By: Purchasing 
 

    
Attachments: 
 

Attachment A – Award Recommendation & Certified Bid Tab 
Attachment B – Picture of Existing Bridge Site 

 
 
PURPOSE:   
The City has budgeted for the replacement of the Model Farm Road Bridge. 
 
BACKGROUND:   
The existing bridge on Model Farm Road requires replacement due to structural deficiencies and functional 
obsolescence.  The bridge will be demolished and replaced with a reinforced concrete box culvert. The low bidder 
is an experienced contractor properly licensed by the State of North Carolina.  This project is federally funded 
and will require oversight by NCDOT during construction.  The City will receive 80% reimbursement from 
FHWA for all construction costs. 
 
BUDGET IMPACT:  
Funds for this project are available in the FY 2017-2018 budget . 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:   
The Public Services Department recommends approval of the contract and that the appropriate City official and/or 
employee be authorized to execute all necessary documents to award the project to Smith-Rowe, LLC in the 
amount of $951,864.64.  
 
 
 









 

 

 

 

MODEL FARM ROAD BRIDGE 

YEAR BUILT: 1966 
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